

SHIRLEY WARREN LEARNING CAMPUS

Primary & Nursery School

Warren Crescent, Shirley Warren, Southampton, SO16 6AY Telephone: (023) 80773975 Facsimile: (023) 80786673

Email: head@shirleywarren.co.uk

Head of Shirley Warren Learning Campus: Mrs Zoe Newton

23rd February 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

I am delighted by the news that we can welcome all children back to school on the 8th March. The teachers are looking forward to seeing them face to face and having full classrooms again.

In order to ensure the safety of all staff and children. We have made the decision not to offer breakfast club or after school club until at least after Easter. This is to avoid unnecessary mixing of bubbles.

The school will be re-introducing staggered starts and ends to the day. Please aim to arrive at the allocated times for drop off and pick up – see below and please adhere to social distancing guidelines. May I also remind you that a mask must be worn on the school site.

Morning times

8.40am Nursery and Reception

8.45am Year 1

8.50am Year 2 and Year 5 8.55am Year 3 and Year 6

9.00am Year 4

Please note that years 5 and 6 should come in (and be collected) via the car park and all other school years to come in (and be collected) via the main playground gate. Children will come straight into the school and to their classrooms.

In order to ensure social distancing class 3C will be taught in the upstairs hall. Children should enter school via the door at the top of the slope (by KS1).

Afternoon times

2:50pm Nursery and Reception

2:55pm Year 1 3:00pm Year 2 3:05pm Year 3 3:10pm Year 4 and 5

3.15pm Year 6

Finally, online learning will continue until the children return on the 8th March.

Thank you for your continued support

Yours sincerely

Mrs Zoe Newton









